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April 29, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Annual Reports for Fiscal Assessment of all Regulated Entities for
Calendar Year 2014, Case No. 15-01-AU-RPT

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On April 8, 2015, the Commission issued an Entry directing the companies
listed on the Attachment to file notice that payment of their 2014 annual
assessment has been made. By this letter, the City of Cincinnati notifies the
Commission that payment of the $100 OCC assessment fee for Certificate
No. 12-244G was submitted to OCC on April 29, 2015.

If you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. O’Brien
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